                              THURSDAY TIMES

HAPPY EASTER TO EVERYONE!  We wish everyone a blessed Easter and Holy Week.  We will begin our break this Thursday, April 14th with celebrating Holy Thursday followed by Good Friday.  We will be closed for Spring break all of next week and resume classes on Monday, April 25th.  For all of you who are traveling, we wish you safe travels and we hope everyone gets a little time with family and friends over the nice break.  
We are only going to share with you some friendly reminders this week for your convenience.   If you have any questions, please feel free to contact the school office. 
REMINDERS:
· FIELD DAY IS BACK!  Please mark your calendars for Thursday, May 5th.  We will be traveling to President’s Park in Edgewood, KY. for this event.  This is an all-school event with all parents invited.  We did receive word that you do not need to be VIRTUS trained to attend this event.  It will be held outdoors with all staff in attendance and many parents who are Virtus trained will be asked to lead events.  It will be a day of fun, games, special activities and end with a visit from the KONA ICE TRUCK!  More details will be shared after Spring Break…mark your calendars and take a vacation day to spend with us!!
· GRADUATION FOR OUR 8TH GRADE students will be on Wednesday, May 25th at the all school mass at church.  Fr. Greer will officiate.  We invite all parents to attend and also share in the celebration of our last school mass for the year. 
· THE SCHOLASTIC BOOK FAIR IS BACK!  The week of May 2-6th, the gym will be set up with our Book Fair. All children will have opportunity to shop with the funds you send in with them and we will have open shop for parents/grandparents as well. Flyers and info to come home soon!  
EXTENDED DAY & AFTER CARE INVOICES ARE COMING HOME TODAY!! PLEASE PAY BALANCES BEFORE WE BREAK FOR THE HOLIDAY!  If you need to drop a payment off over the weekend or early next week, Mrs. Middendorf will be by the school to retrieve messages and mail.  Please put payment (check or cash) in an envelope with your name on it.  This is very secure box that is deep and remains locked at all times. We ask that all balances are caught up before the break.  We appreciate your cooperation. 
UNIFORM SHORTS are permitted the month of May!  This is a reminder that they must be navy blue or khaki color and appropriate length.  Uniform shirts and sweatshirts remain the same.  Girls may still wear regular uniforms and skirts and skorts as well. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Thank you for your attention and we hope you have a great Spring Break!!
